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Press Release: India House Golf Tournament 2021

The Juniors Segment of the India House Golf Club Tournament, organised annually to
commemorate the coronation anniversary of His Majesty the King of Bhutan, was held on 7
November 2021. Thirty three young and avid golfers between the ages of 8 to 18 participated
in the tournament.

The Seniors segment of the Tournament will be held from 24 to 28 November 2021 and will
have sub-categories for Women, Veterans, Amateurs and Caddies. As a special consideration,
no tournament fee will be charged from Women, Children and Amateurs to encourage them
to participate in the game. All the winners will be handed over gifts on 4 December 2021
during the prize distribution ceremony.

Coinciding with the 13th Coronation Anniversary of His Majesty the King of Bhutan, the
India House Golf Course was reopened on 3 November 2021. The Chief Guest for the
function was Lyonpo Dr. Tandi Dorji, Foreign Minister of Bhutan and the Guest of Honour
was Lt. General Batoo Tshering, Chief Operations Officer of the Royal Bhutan Army.

Speaking at the event, Ambassador Ruchira Kamboj stated that the India House Golf Club
has been a key centre for furthering Bhutan - India sporting and people to people links.
The India House Golf Tournament is one of Bhutan’s most prestigious and anticipated sports
events that provides an opportunity to avid golfers to enjoy golf and build friendships.


